From: Marizomba

Sent: 15 February 2016 09:05

To: Fowler, David

Subject: Application Proposal 2015/3148/P Photographs from 2 Tower Mansions

Dear Mr Fowler,

Further to our telephone conversation on Friday 12 February 2016 | enclose photos with regard to the
planning proposal at 11 Blackburn Road. | would appreciate it very much if you take into consideration
what a hugh effect this additional floor on the West Elevation of the plans will have on my every day
living as the flat will become very dark and depressing to occupy.

Many thanks.

Mari Byrne (Flat 2 Tower Mansions)

The following | have already sent to you.

| object very strongly to the proposed application 2015/3148/P on the grounds that the scale of the
West Elevation of the building where it faces the rear of Tower mansions is overbearing and will be
very oppressive as it is approximately 4 meters from the living room windows.

Also die to the height and proximity of the West Elevation proposal it will overshadow and block out all
light to the living room area.

Loss of existing views will also become nonexistent.
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